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SEPTEMBER 23, 2022 

  

Fellow CWA Members, 
  

Your Bargaining Team met again with the Company today and was able to 
make a somewhat sizeable amount of progress. We were able to reach 
tentative agreements on several outstanding proposals.  
 
We had a session with the Company’s healthcare team and CWA’s Deputy 
Research Director that was very informative. We were able to ask tough 
questions about the decisions this company has made on this very 
important issue. 
  

The Bargaining Team will meet with our Deputy Research Director again 
next week to review more healthcare proposals. 
  

With bargaining sessions already scheduled for next Thursday and Friday, 
we are hopeful that we can continue to make progress and get closer to an 
overall tentative agreement on this contract, but remember… no contract is 
approved without ratification by the membership! 
  

WEAR RED EVERY THURSDAY! CHANGE YOUR SLACK ICON AND 
PHOTO! 

 
“Solidarity Forever” 

 

In Solidarity, 
Your CWA Bargaining Team 

https://cwa-union.org/news/why-we-wear-red-remembering-gerry-horgan#:~:text=At%20his%20funeral%2C%20a%20line,justice%20for%20all%20working%20people.
http://eaworkersunion.org/
http://eaworkersunion.org/

